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Application	to	the	EAHP	Board	
	
Dear	Board	Members	and	Delegates,	
	
	
I	would	like	to	apply	for	the	position	of	EAHP	Board	Member.	I	am	very	much	aligned	with	
the	goals	and	focus	of	the	Association	and	I	would	like	to	use	my	skills	gained	as	Vice-
President	of	the	Spanish	Society	of	Hospital	Pharmacy	(SEFH)	from	2015	to	2109	for	the	
benefit	of	the	EAHP.	Previously	I	have	been	for	five	years	delegate	of	my	region,	Asturias,	
in	 SEFH.	 In	 this	 time	 I	 was	 too	 the	 Coordinator	 in	 SEFH	 of	 the	Medicines	 evaluation	
reports.		
	
I	am	currently	working	with	 the	Spanish	Ministry	of	Health	 in	various	projects,	as	 the	
Experts	Committee	for	the	use	of	CAR-T	cells	and	as	member	of	the	National	Committee	
for	 the	 Specialization	 in	 Hospital	 Pharmacy.	 In	 the	 Spanish	 Agency	 of	 Medicines	 and	
Medical	Devices	(AEMPS)	I	am	part	of	the	Coordinator	Group	for	Therapeutic	Positioning	
Reports.	This	experience	places	me	in	a	positive	position	for	all	the	relationships	between	
EAHP	and	the	Spanish	Authorities.	
	
I	 strongly	 believe	 in	 advancing	 the	 strategic	 vision	 of	 EAHP,	 to	 take	 responsibility	 in	
projects	that	are	important	to	the	development	of	hospital	pharmacy	in	Europe	and	to	
actively	 engage	 with	 member	 associations.	 I	 am	 involved	 in	 the	 Common	 Training	
Framework	since	2015	in	different	Groups:	Working	Group	1,	WG3	and	WG4	with	great	
commitment	 and	 support.	 I	 have	 attended	 all	 the	 EAHP	Congresses	 since	 2016.	 Since	
2019	I	am	Delegate	of	Spain	in	the	General	Assembly.	All	these	activities	allow	me	to	know	
the	organisation	and	its	mission	and	goals.	I	have	had	the	opportunity	this	last	year	to	co-
opted	and	I	think	I	can	continue	working	in	policies	and	projects	as	Board	Member.	
	
I´ve	been	working	as	Hospital	Pharmacist	 since	1994,	 the	year	 I	began	my	 training	as	
resident	of	Hospital	Pharmacy.	 I	have	worked	in	different	hospitals	since	then,	private	
and	public	hospitals,	small	and	large	hospitals	and	in	different	positions.	This	experience	
and	my	current	position	as	Director	of	Pharmacy	in	a	1,000	bed	Hospital	provides	me	with	
a	valuable	insight	into	the	profession	as	well	as	the	challenges	in	Hospital	Pharmacy.		
	
My	 enclosed	 CV	 will	 provide	 you	 with	 more	 details	 regarding	 my	 qualifications	 and	
experience.	
	
Yours	Sincerely,	

	
Ana	Lozano	Blázquez	


